
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
 (SECTION I-B)

Dated: 30th June, 2023

       C I R C U L A R   

Upon the reopening of Supreme Court after Summer Vacations, 
Filing Counter will remain open beyond office hours upto 9.00 p.m. on 
Monday, the 3  rd   July, 2023  , to facilitate the filing of matters involving 
limitation.

Co-operation of all in this regard will be highly appreciated.

              Sd/-
     (J.S. Rawat)

       Addl. Registrar (I-B)
Circulated to:

1. The Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association with five spare 
copies  of  the  Circular  with  a  request  that  this  may be  displayed  

on the Notice Board of the Bar Association for  the  information 
of the Members  of  the Bar.

2. The  Secretary,  Supreme  Court  Advocates-on-Record 
Association with five spare copies of the Circular with a request that 
this may be displayed on the Notice Board of the Association for the 
information of the Members of the Association.

3. The Branch Officer (Computer Cell) with a request to upload this 
Circular on Supreme Court Website.

4. SHCIL e-Court fee Counter, Supreme Court Compound with a 
request to remain present till 9.00 p.m.

5. All Notice Boards.

6. All concerned.


